
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  2-11-17 
Meeting Minutes 
  
President Randy West called the meeting to order at 11:43. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and 
Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 20 members present. 
  
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on Weight and Balance. 
  
Randy thanked Dr. Bob for providing lunch.  Paul Hockin will provide lunch in 
February. 
  
There were no guests. 
  
David Boackle moved that the minutes be accepted, Boyd seconded it, and they 
were approved. 
  
There will be a fish fry on February 22 and an IA conference from 8:00-5:00 on 
February 23 at the Eagle Ridge Conference Center.  The next Stick and Rudder 
Club meeting will be at River Hills Tennis Club on March 22. 
  
Dee gave the financial report. Revenues and expenses are tracking closely with 
our budget. 
  
There was a brief general discussion of future projects. 
  
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned, Regina seconded it, and it was 
approved.  The meeting was adjourned at 12:15. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 
 


